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Subject: Re: [ghird] GBIRd map draft (edited)

From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>

Date: 2/25/2017 6:47 PM

To: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>, "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu"
<gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

If the fonts were wonky on that one, | know why...we use a purchased font that goes with our style guides...here’s one
in a common font...

Cheers,
Heath Packard

www.islandconservation.org
360.584.3051 (mobile)

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Heath Packard
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 3:22 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>; gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Subject: Re: [gbird] GBIRd map draft (edited)

Hey folks!
I’'m excited to see that the list serve will allow attachments.

As such, | wanted to share this PPT version of the partnership slide that was used in the presentation some of our
colleagues delivered to the White House on Wednesday.

Cheers,
Heath Packard

www.islandconservation.org
360.584.3051 (mobile)

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbhird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Royden Saah
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 10:00 AM

To: gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Subject: [gbird] FW: GBIRd map draft (edited)

This sender failed our fraud detection checks and may not be who they appear to be. Learn about spoofing Feedback
Good Afternoon All (US) and Good Morning (AU & NZ),

Along with supporting meeting notes and activity tracking, Jacob has put together this partnership map with me to
help visualize the partnership and reinforce collaboration when possible. | think things are going very well in the
strengthening partnership aspect — Joint work between NWRC and UofA for a USDA Biotechnology Risk Assessment
Grant (BRAG), joint fundraising efforts between IC and NCSU, GBIRd presentation at AVPM Mtg, and of course DARPA
efforts!! If | missed anything, please self-promote partnership strengthening efforts, as this will be key to our success!

Please keep up the great work and have a fun weekend!

2/3/2018 6:01 PM



Re: [gbird] GBIRd map draft (edited)

With Continued Gratitude,
Royden
PS —if you have questions or comment re: the GBIRd map, please let me know.

From: Jacob Hyman [mailto:jbhyman@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 12:54 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>
Subject: GBIRd map draft (edited)

Slide-partners_calibri.pptx 135 KB
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